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To: Joint Steering Committee for Development of RDA 
 
From: Bill Leonard, CCC representative 
 
Subject:    Revision to RDA 16.2.2.8 (Place Names for Jurisdictions) 
 
  
CCC thanks the Library of Congress for following-up on this issue.  CCC supports this proposal and 
agrees with the proposed name of instruction 16.2.2.8 “Terms Indicating Type of Jurisdiction.”  We also 
support the addition of the words “when recording the preferred name” because that serves as a reminder 
that a variant name might well be recorded the opposite way. 
 
We note that 6JSC/TechnicalWG/4 proposes adding to the glossary definitions relevant to 6JSC/LC/27.  
6JSC/TechnicalWG/4 would also replace “jurisdiction” with “territorial jurisdiction” in 16.2.2.   
 


